
Communities United for Action (CUFA) is a
local, non-profit organization that uses the

power of diverse, grassroots people to
create a strong voice for low and moderate

income residents and to build thriving
sustainable communities for all. CUFA has

received benevolence giving dollars and
volunteer efforts from Mt. Auburn

Presbyterian Church. Members have joined
the CUFA organization, have participated in

fundraiser events, and volunteer on the
Sewer Justice Team and the Affordable

Housing Team. MAPC has also signed on as
a member organization and as an

organization supporting the Fair Sewer
Rates Coalition.


